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30 May 2012  
 
 
 
Mr Jason Warnock 
Chair 
Podiatry Board of Australia 
Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency 
GPO Box 9958 
MELBOURNE, VIC, 3001 
 
By email: podiatryconsultation@ahpra.gov.au  
 
 
 
 
Re: Draft Registration Standards for Limited Registration consultation 
 
 
 
Dear Jason, 
 
Thankyou for the opportunity to respond to this comprehensive document; I think it will be very useful to 
help define the practice of a range of practitioners with varying requirements. 
 
From a University standpoint, the ability to have appropriately qualified overseas-trained podiatrists able 
to work independently for relatively short durations as teaching/research podiatrists will be helpful in 
making a case for staff secondments and transfers in the future. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Dr Adam Bird 
Head 
Department of Podiatry 
 
  
 




